
 

Notice of Construction:  
Roe Creek Stilling Basin Dredging 

Expect brief delays, Sea to Sky Trail 
August 7, 2024 
 

Dear Neighbour,   

Preventative maintenance is being performed near Shadow Lake involving routine 
dredging (removal of sediment) at the Roe Creek Sediment Basin, located about 35 
kilometres  north of Squamish.(see map below). 

To complete this work, trucks will be crossing the Sea to Sky Trail. The trail will remain 
open, but Sea to Sky Trail users will experience brief delays near Roe Creek. Traffic 
Management personnel will be on site directing trail users. 
 

Where: Approximately 100 metres east of Roe Creek bridge, and 250 metres 
west of the CN rail crossing near the Tranmission right-of-way.  

When: August 12 to September 9, 2024.  

Working Days/Hours: Monday to Saturday, 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.  

Please follow the on-site traffic personnel’s instructions when crossing. 

For more information, please contact 1-866-647-3334 or projects@bchydro.com.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we proceed with this essential work.  

 

Dayna Isber 

Stakeholder Engagement Advisor, BC Hydro 

mailto:stakeholderengagement@bchydro.com


 
 

 
The Roe Creek Stilling Basin, where dredging work will occur, is highlighted on the map above. 


